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18th December 2014 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Fri 19th Dec Last day of Term Assembly at 1.00 pm sharp 

Dismissal 1.30 pm  

Wed 28th Jan 2015 Preps play date picnic - 12.30 pm 

Thu 29th Jan 2015 First day back Students Yr 1 -  6 

Fri 30th Jan 2015 First day - Preps 

       DIARY DATES   

 

  Leigh McLaren 

     Principal 

 

Last Week’s  

SUPER STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS   

P1K 

King 

MACY C 

For great co-operation and working so well during Christmas   
activities. 

WYATT A 

For working so well during Christmas activities.  Well done! 

PIM 

McLaren 

JAKE S 

For excellent work all term.  Well done! 
TOBY M 

For excellent work all term.  Well done! 

2V 

Vaught 

TYLER C 

For being a good, trustful and helpful leader during Christmas   
activities. 
TAIT V 

For surviving the year with Dad as your teacher. 
JACOB L 

For his incredible effort with his nightly reading. 

3S 

Stevens 

SIENA W 

For your hard work and dedication this week towards your pas-
sion project.  Your extra work did not go unnoticed.  Keep up 

the great work, Sienna! 

GENEVIEVE K 
For your hard work and dedication this week towards your pas-

sion project.  Great work, Genevieve! 

4J 

Farley 

ASHLEIGH R 

For being a great monitor.  Thanks for your help Ash and well 
done! 

CHARLIE R 

For his amazing origami creations and for always offering to teach 
his peers his tips and tricks of the trade.  Well done Charlie and 

thanks for being a great friend. 

5D 

Duckett 

YEAR 5 CLASS 

For your creativity and presentation of the class play “It’s Show 
Time”.  Well done, on creating memorable characters and dia-
logue.  The audience was amused and entertained.  Great job, 

everyone! 

6L 

Lennon 

HARVEY W 

For his great work on the Garden Project with Adrian.  Well 
done Harv! 

Wallington Primary School takes no responsibility for and does not endorse the quality or conduct of any 

activity advertised in the Community Notices section of the newsletter.   Customers are required to make 

their own enquiries and  judgements. 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Helen McLaren.  Helen was the suc-
cessful candidate for the Grade 1 position.  She will be 
with us during 2015. 
 

Thank You 
Sue Nouwen has been the Integration Aide in Grade 6.  
I want to thank her on behalf of the school community 
for the work that she has done.  We really appreciate 
it.  
 

Goodbye and good luck  
On Tuesday 17th December, our Year 6 students grad-
uated and will be embarking on their next level of 
schooling next year. Thank you to all of you, you have 
made us proud, and we wish you all the best with your 
time at High School.  
 

School Council  
We will be seeking new members for the School Coun-
cil next year. This is an opportunity to get involved in 
the decision making and policy setting process. If you 
are interested, please let me know. A big thank you 
goes out to James Watson, as President, and the other 
members of school council for all of their support of 
Wallington Primary School.   Finally, on behalf of all the 
team at Wallington Primary School, I would like to wish 
everyone a safe and happy holiday.        
 

Last Day Arrangements  
Final assembly will begin exactly at 1:00 pm next week 
as we have many awards to present. Students will be 
dismissed at 1:30pm.  
 

PLEASE NOTE: Parents are asked to ensure that 
their child/ren are picked up on time on the last 
day. Teachers will be involved in the setting up of 
the school for 2015. 

Kids’ Advent Funday   

Saturday 20th December    

11am-2pm (Free event) 

Leopold Uniting Church  

(Cnr Bellarine Hwy & Ash Rd) 

Christmas Lunch, Games, & Stories 

All ages welcome (pre-schoolers with parent) 

Supervisors have Working With Children 

checks. 

Book by 9pm Friday 19th December.   

Contact Elsie : 52502146 


